
 
Jun 22 at 6:31 PM 

 

Phoenix Metro Area Local 
 
Thank you all for attending the Phoenix Metro Area Local 
June Membership Meeting. Dinner was served and enjoyed 
by all. Scholarship winners were presented with their 
documents. Many participated and a good time was had by 
all. If you were unable to join us, our next meeting is August 
14, 2018 and the approved minutes from the May 2018 
meeting are attached. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Joseph M. Zamenick Jr. 
Executive Vice President - Phoenix Metro Area Local 
 
 






